
 

 

 

 

October 27, 2014 

 

Mr. Andrew McGilvray  
Executive Secretary  
Foreign Trade Zones Board 
US Department of Commerce 
1401 Constitution Avenue, NW, Room 2111 
Washington, DC 20230 
 
Re: Foreign Trade Zone Application 
 
Dear Mr. McGilvray: 
 
We understand that the DMG Mori Seiki wishes to obtain a Foreign Trade Zone designation for 

its facility located at 9001 Currency Street Irving, Texas, 75063, within the Coppell Independent 

School District.  We understand that imported inventory and inventory held for export at the 

facility will be exempt from ad valorem tax if the Foreign Trade Zone designation is approved.  

We do not object to Foreign Trade Zone designation at the company’s Irving facility.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Anthony Hill 
President 
Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 
 

 


